
Term 3 Week 10 

23 SEPTEMBER 2024 Cromehurst News 
Principal’s Message  

• 24 Sep - Return & Earn 

Excursion  

• 27 Sep - Last day of Term 3 

• 14 Oct - First day of Term 4 

Welcome to Term 3 Week 10. 

 

Art Show 

What an incredible Art Show we had last Thursday! Thank you to 

everyone who attended and made the evening so special. It was a 

beautiful night celebrating the extraordinary artwork created by our 

students. We were so excited with all the wonderful community who 

turned out to see our Art show. Thank you for taking the time. It was a 

fantastic turnout. 

 

A huge thank you to all my staff for their hard work and dedication in 

preparing for the event. We truly have an amazing team! Special thanks 

to Claire, our fantastic Art Teacher. Her encouragement and support 

helped students showcase their talents and produce such remarkable 

art. Claire's tireless efforts have truly deepened the students' 

appreciation for art and boosted their self-esteem. Thank you Claire and 

our Cromehurst staff for making the Art Show such a memorable 

experience! Photos of our Art Show appear later in this newsletter.  

 

There are only three artworks left - if you’re interested in purchasing 

one, please contact the office. We are also looking at producing and 

selling more cards in Term 4, stay tuned. We appreciate all of the 

generous donations and fundraisers for our school. The funds raised will 

go towards our school bus and our yarning circle.  

 

Special Thanks 

Thank you to Andrew Tsangarides for your generous 

donation of frames for our Art Show, to Lindfield Print for your 

generosity towards our Art Show, and to Oliver Fontany for your 

beautiful artwork donation for our Art Show.  

 

Matt Cross Appreciation Letter 

Matt Cross MP visited our Art Show and wrote a nice letter. Cromehurst 

School was mentioned in Parliament. Please read the letter later in the 

newsletter.  
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Principal Message (continued) 

Joey Joyflight  

The Rotary Club of Turramurra and Qantas Pathfinders are pleased to give the opportunity for 

students aged 5 to 16 years old who would like to go on a special joy flight on Saturday 23 

November 2024. It will leave Sydney at 11:30am and the flight will be for approximately 1 hour. If 

you would like your child to be nominated to go on this flight along with their parent/carer, please 

let the office know by Friday 27 September. 

 

Tell Them From Me Survey 

Here is a link for the parent Tell Them From Me survey http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/wryqn. 

Please fill this survey in. We would love your feedback to provide some valuable insights to our 

school and areas for improvement.  
  

PBEL Award 

Orange class and Red class received their class PBEL 

Awards this week. Congratulations Orange and Red 

class! 
 

Finally, I would like to let you know I will be on leave for 

the first three weeks of Term 4. Lani will be the 

Relieving Principal for this time. If you need anything 

please call the office to speak to Lani. 

 

Wishing everyone a safe and relaxing holiday. 

 

Melinda 
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Yellow Class 
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Term 3 has had so many fun events for Yellow Class. The students have been visiting Willoughby 

school for integration and the Buddies program. Each week we grow in confidence in playing with 

our new friends and are excited to participate in class activities with 1A. Hudson, Zoe and Lilika 

like to show off the good work they do with 1A and Dean, Koa and Kevin like visiting with their 

buddies.  

This term the students also learned about the Olympics and had fun using this theme to explore 

parts of the world with their friends from Newington School as helpers. Dean and Koa loved 

making their own medals and Ishan and Kevin liked learning about the Olympics rings.  Yellow 

class were also fortunate to have Emily as a teaching student help us across the term. She did a 

lot of fun lessons on Materials in Science, the students used their senses to observe different 

materials and learned about how things have different properties and textures.  

Rhythm Village visited twice this term and guided the students in music lessons where we played 

drums and other instruments, Zoe, Koa and Dean love moving to music and expressing 

themselves in this way.  Yellow students also spent time getting ready for our amazing art show 

with the students all working hard on their individual art works and the class artwork, Lilika and 

Kevin very much enjoyed adding their contribution to the class artwork. The students of Yellow 

class have so enjoyed the opportunity to express themselves creatively through music and visual 

arts and were all so proud to see their artworks displayed ready for the art show! 



Cromehurst Art Show 
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The Cromehurst School Artists are SUPERSTARS!!! Our Art Show was a wonderful, positive 

community event. I am incredibly proud to be part of such a supportive and energetic staff. I also 

feel fortunate to belong to a school community that places our students at the centre of 

everything we do. This event highlighted the expression and individuality of our students. We let 

them shine. 

 

THANK YOU to: 

• The Art Committee for problem solving and supporting one another throughout the whole 

planning period. 

• Nicola for coordinating the catering crew and providing a delicious spread. 

• Olivia and Rosanna for the dedication and inspiration in creating the beautiful decorations. 

• Lani for her overall vision and logistics. 

• Mel for her CAN DO attitude. 

• Eunice and Nat for the fabulous PowerPoint and catalogue, as well as all the magic they 

work in the office. 

• Kylie and Bridget for seeking donations for printing, and Emma for the stunning frames. 

• Sonia for her art inspired cup cakes. 

• Meredith and Olivia for creating the invitation. 

• Sue and Red Class for painting and making the bunting that adorned the school. 

• All the SLSOs for embracing the mess, having fun with us, and cleaning up after the chaos. 

• Angelique, Emily and Sonia for throwing themselves into the secondary school artwork. 

• Bridget for coordinating the incredibly popular cards and bookmarks. 

• All class staff who tackled the challenge of creating a class artwork with enthusiasm. 

• Everyone who was there to clean, set up and pack up. 

• Everyone who came to enjoy the event. 

 

We have had wonderful feedback about this happy, community event. There has especially been 

a great deal of enthusiasm for the packs of cards and bookmarks, they were a sell out! Watch 

this space, we will have some more available in the lead up to Christmas. 

 

Thank you again everyone, let’s do it all again in 2 years!     — Claire, Art Teacher 
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Cromehurst Art Show 
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General News 

Return & Earn 

We would love for you to join us in recycling! 
Simply take a screenshot of this barcode and 
scan it at any Return and Earn Collection point 
to recycle your eligible bottles and cans.  

Location of Return and Earn Collection points 
can be found on this website: https://
returnandearn.org.au/map/ 

Thank you for supporting our school and the 
environment!  

Signs of the Week 

Holidays 

With both hands flat and held in front of sides, 
fingers pointing upwards and thumbs pointing 
towards opposite hand; move hands in small 

outwards circles. 

 
World Festival of Magic 

The Rotary Club of North Sydney Sunrise is hosting The World Festival of Magic.  

They have very kindly once again offered our school free tickets to the show at 
North Sydney Leagues Club on Friday 9 November at 4pm.  

If you would like tickets for this show, please contact the school and advise how 
many tickets you require.  

For further information, please visit 
https://www.worldfestivalofmagic.com.au/  

https://returnandearn.org.au/map/
https://returnandearn.org.au/map/
https://www.worldfestivalofmagic.com.au/
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Awards 

Assembly Awards 

CROMEHURST SCHOOL  
Term 3 Week 9 

16 - 20 Sep 2024 

Name Class Awarded For Learning Together 

Jimmy Orange Listening to instructions and doing his best 

Riley White Great participation in Science and Geography lessons! 

Name Class Awarded For Being Safe 

Lucas Ro Aqua Staying with the class when walking to Aqua class 

Zoe Yellow Listening to instructions in music with The Rhythm Village 

Ruiqi Red Being safe and happy at school :) 

Name Class Awarded For Being Friendly 

Conor Pink Joining your friends to do sport and cheering for others :) 

  

Positive  Behaviour  Engaging  Learners 

To create a consistent whole school approach for safe and effective learning. 

This week our students of the week are: 

Ashlee—Learn Together 

Koa—Be Friendly 
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What’s On 


